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Georgia Power

NED-84-592
November 20, 1984

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. John F. Stolz, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
washington, D. C. 20555

NRC DOCKETS 50-321, 50-366
OPERATING LICENSES DPR-57, NPF-5
EDWIN I. HATCH NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1, 2

Gentlemen:

Due to typographical errors in our letter NED-84-085 dated November 7,
1984, we hereby sutmit a correction to page 3/4 8-3 of Plant Hatch Unit 2
Technical Specification. The error (2764 kw instead of 2674 kw) is in the

third line of paragraph 4.£.1.1.2.a.4. Also, in the same line the word
"generators" should be corrected to say "generator"”.

1f you have any questions or caments, please contact this office.

Very truly yours,

T, s
L. T. Gucwa
CT/mb
Enclosure
xc: H. C. Nix, Jr.
Senior Resident Inspector

J. P. O'Reilly, (NRC-Region II)
J. L. Ledbetter
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